The Village Board Meeting scheduled for Monday evening, March 31 has been postponed to mourn the tragic loss of a beloved Village of Washingtonville Police Officer. The Meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, April 1 at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall.

Also, please be aware that on Sunday, March 30 the following road will be closed between 2:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. due to heavy funeral traffic:

North Street between Ahern Boulevard and Route 94 from 2:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

On Monday, March 31 the following road may be temporarily closed due to a large funeral:

Goshen Avenue between Route 94 and Moffat Road from 10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.